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Thought for the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It isn’t where you came from; it’s where you’re 

going that counts. 

 

Ella Fitzgerald  



Parent consultations 

 

As in previous years the parent consultations will be held remotely this term. They 

will be scheduled over two weeks on Tuesday 15th November and Thursday 24th 

November and details of appointments will follow shortly. 

 

In previous years we have used google meet to host these meetings, but this year, 

we have bought into a new part of the system that you have previously used for 

booking appointments. We are trialling this system and will be interested in your 

feedback regarding ease of use. 

 

The parents consultations give you the opportunity to talk to your child’s Class 

Teacher about how they are settling into their new class and their progress 

academically. 

 

Each appointment is ten minutes in length – if you have queries or questions that 

cannot be addressed during the consultation, please contact the school to book an 

additional meeting with the appropriate member of staff.  

 

 

  



Film Club 

 

On Thursday 3rd November, we will be holding a film club after school.  

This will replace our usual Maple Club and there will be up to 70 

spaces available.  

 

Film club is always popular, so please book early to avoid 

disappointment.   

 

Please book your child a space via school gateway.   



Breakfast club 

 

 

  

Mrs Horwood and Mrs Lilani were pleased to welcome 

some new children to breakfast club this term. The 

children enjoy a calm and supportive start to the 

school day, and it is always a pleasure to have them. 

As you will remember, we were considering the future 

of breakfast club, as not enough families were using 

it to make it financially viable.  

In order to continue to provide this service, we need 

an additional four children to attend each morning.  

If you are considering using this resource in the 

future, please could you express your interest to the 

school office, to ensure that this resource is retained.  

Thank you.  

 



Stars of the week Friday 7th October 2022 

The following children have been nominated by their Class Teachers 

to be the star of the week this week for an aspect of learning, an 

achievement or positive behaviour. However, all the children deserve 

congratulations for a successful week. 

 

Class  Nominee Reason 

Holly Tianna For writing a really vivid prose description and for creating 

an amazing and highly original simile. 

Willow Valentina For perseverance in maths, you have worked really hard 

to improve your knowledge of place value and number. 

Oak Maryam For her positive attitude and keen interest in our history 

topic, Ancient China. 

Juniper Kaylan For producing a fantastic drawing of the Ancient Chinese 

supreme god Shang Di and recalling excellent facts about 

him. 

Elm Fareeda For singing so enthusiastically during our visit to RMS on 

Wednesday. She sung with confidence and passion, which 

was lovely to see, and represented our school wonderfully 

when mingling with the RMS students during break-time. 

Well done! 

Beech Kaayan For showing great dedication during our singing trip to 

The Royal Masonic School. He sang loud and lead his 

fellow class members with how to act in a choir. 

Rowan Jake For being incredibly sensible and mature this week when 

dealing with a difficult situation. You are always so polite 

and consider how your actions impact others - Well done.  

Poplar Orla For writing a beautiful and heartfelt description of 

traveling through the snow whilst looking for a beloved 

cat. 


